

MIKI CAMMARATA, EdD • OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR STUDENT DEVELOPMENT 300 POMPTON ROAD • UNIVERSITY COMMONS, SUITE 117 WAYNE, NEW JERSEY 07470-2103 973.720.2179 FAX 973.720.2341 • WWW.WPUNJ.EDU

April 29, 2014

Dear William Paterson University Faculty and Staff:

Commencement is around the corner! As we prepare to celebrate our graduates, I want to inform you of some details regarding Commencement. As you know, the ceremony will take place on Wednesday, May 14 at 10am at the IZOD Center in East Rutherford. Many volunteers have already committed to support the event and I want to extend special thanks for all you do to make the day run smoothly for our students, their families, and guests.

For those faculty and staff members who wish to view the ceremony there will be two distinct ways to do so. We will have live streaming that can be linked easily from our webpage at www.wpunj.edu/commencement or you can attend the ceremony itself. We will be providing transportation to and from the IZOD Center, on a limited basis, for those who wish to take advantage of this. The bus will be leaving promptly at 8:15am from Lot 5 and returning to campus immediately following the ceremony which will end approximately at 12:30pm. To secure a seat on the bus, please send an email including your name, department, and a personal contact number for the day of event to Gwen Curry, Student Development, at curryg@wpunj.edu no later than Wednesday, May 7th so we can make the final arrangements for transportation.

Thank you again for all you do to support our graduates throughout their time at the University and particularly on this special day.

Sincerely,

Miki Cammarata, EdD

Vice President for Student Development

ammarata